
 5 February 2018 

Dai Lloyd AM 

Chair, Health Social Care and 

Sport Committee 

Dear Dai 

How is the Welsh Government preparing for Brexit? 

As you may be aware, today the External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee 
published its report ‘How is the Welsh Government preparing for Brexit?’ as a result of 
its consultation and inquiry on Resilience and preparedness: the Welsh Government’s 
administrative and financial response to Brexit. 

Section 3 of the report relates to preparedness of public services including health and 
social care. I am writing to you to bring your attention in particular to section 3.2 on 
changes to immigration rules and section 3.4 on implications for health as they may be 
of interest to your Committee. The report is also informed by rapporteur discussions 
with staff at Aneurin Bevan University Health Board. 

I hope that in drawing your attention to the above it may also help to inform your future 
scrutiny of the Cabinet Secretary and the health portfolio.  

Should you wish to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours sincerely 

David Rees AM 
Chair of the External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee 

Pwyllgor Iechyd, Gofal Cymdeithasol a Chwaraeon 
Health, Social Care and Sport Committee 
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http://www.assembly.wales/laid%20documents/cr-ld11403/cr-ld11403-e.pdf
http://senedd.assembly.wales/mgConsultationDisplay.aspx?id=276&RPID=1510095643&cp=yes
http://senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=19994
http://senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=19994
http://senedd.assembly.wales/documents/s70873/Summary%20of%20stakeholder%20event%20in%20Caerleon%20-%206%20November.pdf



